                                                                                    February 2021
The Illinois Skeet Shooting Association Proudly Announces…..




The 2021
Congratulations!!!

Your shooting accomplishments in the year 2020 have earned you a place on the 2021 Illinois All-State Team.  
Medals are being ordered by request only.  If you would like to receive the Medals

Please contact me at kayshedd@ilskeet.com before 1 June 2021.

Congratulations once again on your fantastic shooting last year and good luck in the upcoming season.  Here’s to two at low eight each round!!

Sincerely,

 Kay Shedd
Kay Shedd
Secretary/Treasurer

Illinois Skeet Shooting Association
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